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WHAT’S ON WEEK 8 OF TERM 4

 

Monday 3rd      
December 

Tuesday 4th       
 

Wednesday 5th                     
             

Thursday 6th               
        

Friday 7th          
               

 
P&C Meeting 

 
THS Orientation Day 

   
 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT

 
Gulangfest 

 
 
 
Last week three students from our school were the recipients of academic awards at the 
Gulangfest recognising their achievements. Our proud recipients were Makayla H, Seth T 
and Sam G. Congratulations to the award winners.  
 
 
 

Mini Fair 
Congratulations to all of the Stage 3 students and staff on their efforts in organising a fabulous, fun mini-fair.  The 
Stage 3 team led by Mr Krisher worked hard to provide a safe and enjoyable day for their peers and raise money 
towards the Year 6 gift to the school. All our students displayed excellent behaviour on a very windy day. Thanks to 
the parents who supported the Stage 3 students in organising and delivering equipment and supplies for the stalls. It 
was a credit to all the Stage 3 students. 
 

Stage 3 Dance Day 
   
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 

The sound of happy feet, loud music and laughter filled the school on Tuesday when Stage 3 had their Dance Day. 
 
Learning set routines as well as choreographing their own moves were key elements of the day. Fantastic work by all 
the Stage 3 students for their participation and the Stage 3 team for their efforts in planning the day. 
 
 

K-3 Transition 
For the next two Mondays students from Kindergarten to Year 3 will have some transition sessions in preparation for 
their move to the next grade next year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Kindergarten Technology Day  
     All Kindergarten students have been 
participating in a number of technology 
days this term which have been a great 
success due to the skills and planning of 
our Kindergarten teachers. Students 
have enjoyed working with Bee-Bots, 
animations, IPads, Ozobots and Code-a-
pillars. 
 
 
 

 
 

Terrigal High School Orientation Day Tuesday 4 December 
Next Tuesday all our Year 6 students who are enrolled in Terrigal HS for 2019 will attend an Orientation session. 
Students should report directly to the High School by 8.30am. Any Year 6 students who are not attending Terrigal HS 
next year should come to school on that day. They will join a Year 5 class. Our Year 6 staff will escort our students 
back to school after the session for normal departure from Terrigal Public School.  
 

Students are not to be here before 8.30am 
School commences at 8.55am. To reduce traffic congestion and to ensure students are ready to move into class at 
8.55 we provide playground supervision from 8.30am. 
 
Students are not to be here prior to 8.30am. There is no supervision provided before 8.30am. 
 
If students happen to arrive before 8.30am they are to walk straight to the blue seats outside the school office and 
sit and wait for the teacher to come on to duty. They are not to play or move around the school. 
 

Raffle  
Thanks to the P&C for their diligence in raising funds for improvements to the playgrounds. Raffle tickets should 
have been returned on Friday so if you have any outstanding tickets or monies please return theseto the school 
ASAP so your tickets will be included in the draw on Friday December 7. 
 

Parent Helpers Morning Tea 
The staff would like to thank all our parent and community helpers for their hard work and assistance this year at 
our school. Please join us for a morning tea on Tuesday 11 December at 10.45 am in the Mezzanine. Invitations will 
be sent home but if you don’t receive an invitation through your child please come along anyway.  
 
Toni Formby 
Deputy Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Library 

All library books due back NOW. 
 
Parents could you please help your child/ren locate their library books and return them to the library 
ready for stocktake. 
 
Thanking you 

 
Kate Ryan 
Relieving Librarian 



 

 

 

 Julie’s Corner  
 

 

B.U.Z mentors have started our new Peer mediation 
program on  Wednesdays at lunch time. 

Students, please pop by 2T classroom or outside the 
Uniform shop , to find out more! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scholastic Bookclub 

Issue 8 brochures have been handed out this week to students. 

Please have all orders placed by Monday 26th November. 

     ORDER  

       FOR    
CHRISTMAS 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 

ADMINISTRATION

 
Money Due  - Parent Online Payment (POP) is the school’s preferred payment option 
 
Support Unit 

• Book Pack - $15 
• RDA Term 1 - $ 84  
• RDA Term 2 - $ 66 
• RDA Term 3 - $ 66 
• RDA Term 4 - $66 

 
Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) 

• Book Pack - $ 45  
• K-2 Concert - $ 2 per ticket – Limit of two tickets per 

child. If paying for more than two tickets online, extra 
tickets will be refunded. 

 
Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2) 

• Book Pack - $ 45  
• K-2 Concert - $ 2 per ticket – Limit of two tickets per 

child. If paying for more than two tickets online, extra 
tickets will be refunded. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) 
• SAKG - $ 20 (for the whole year) - You are more than 

welcome to pay $5 per term 
• Book Pack - $ 45 

 
Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) 

• Book Pack - $ 45 
• Interrelate Year 5 - $ 35 
• Yr 6 End of Year Outing - $ 13 or $ 18 
• Yr 5 End of Year Outing - $ 17 

 
All Students’ Notes 

• Voluntary School Contributions have now been invoiced 
• Mini Fair - $ 10 or $ 13 

 
Various School Activities (Students involved have been notified) 

• Instrument Hire Term 1 - $ 35 
• Instrument Hire Term 2 - $ 35 
• Instrument Hire Term 3 - $ 35 
• Instrument Hire Term 4 - $ 35 

Ulrike Myers 
Admin Manager

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten 2019     
Enrolments are now being taken for students starting Kindergarten in 2019. Enrolment packs can be 
collected from our school front office. 
 
Katie Dalton 
Relieving Assistant Principal 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


